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Astrophysics for Young People in a Hurry
The author traces the boyhood enthusiasm for rockets that eventually
led to a career at NASA, describing how he built model rockets in the
family garage in West Virginia, inspired by the launch of the Soviet
satellite Sputnik. Reprint.

Not Necessarily Rocket Science
Rocket scientist, internet entrepreneur, and popular speaker Mary Spio
presents practical advice for beating the odds, breaking the mold, and
charting your own path to achieve true success Mary Spio went from
being a barefoot girl in Ghana to a rocket scientist with major
patents with Boeing. Mary is also an internet entrepreneur who speaks
throughout the world about how anyone with a dream and some tools can
harness the digital world for success and prosperity. In IT'S NOT
ROCKET SCIENCE, she presents advice and empowering stories that will
inspire readers to move beyond their comfort zones into mastery and
empowerment. IT'S NOT ROCKET SCIENCE reveals the habits and traits of
people who defy convention, overcome limited thinking, and crush the
odds to achieve breakthrough success and shows readers how to strike
their own uncommon path. It shares the secrets to cultivating
curiosity, creativity, compassion, audacity, passion, obsessive focus
and tenacity to attain their dreams and change the world. It's not
Rocket Science is an inspiring and entertaining read for anyone who
desires to be empowered with the mindset needed to propel their life
to new heights. Learn how some of the world s most successful people
shatter boundaries. Discover how your difference creates your
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relevance and your significance. Uncover your inner spark and learn
how to fuel your own flame. Understand why a Defy-ing Moment is a
defining moment. Find your path to success however you define it. "

It's Not Rocket Science
From small steps to giant leaps, A Galaxy of Her Own tells fifty
stories of inspirational women who have been fundamental to the story
of humans in space, from scientists to astronauts to some surprising
roles in between. From Ada Lovelace in the nineteenth century, to the
women behind the Apollo missions, from the astronauts breaking records
on the International Space Station to those blazing the way in the
race to get to Mars, A Galaxy of Her Own reveals extraordinary
stories, champions unsung heroes and celebrates remarkable
achievements from around the world. Written by Libby Jackson, a
leading UK expert in human space flight, and illustrated with bold and
beautiful artwork from the students of London College of
Communication, this is a book to delight and inspire trailblazers of
all ages. Packed full of both amazing female role models and mindblowing secrets of space travel, A Galaxy of Her Own is guaranteed to
make any reader reach for the stars.

The Rocket Years
Who makes the important decisions in your organization? Strategy,
product development, budgeting, compensation—such key decisions
typically are made by company leaders. That’s what bosses are for,
right? But maybe the boss isn’t the best person to make the call.
That’s the conclusion Dennis Bakke came to, and he used it to build
AES into a Fortune 200 global power company with 27,000 people in 27
countries. He used it again to create Imagine Schools, the largest nonprofit charter-school network in the U.S. As a student at Harvard
Business School, Bakke made hundreds of decisions using the case-study
method. He realized two things: decision-making is the best way to
develop people; and that shouldn't stop at business school. So Bakke
spread decision-making throughout his organizations, fully engaging
people at all levels. Today, Bakke has given thousands of people the
freedom and responsibility to make decisions that matter. In The
Decision Maker, a leadership fable loosely based on Bakke's
experience, the New York Times bestselling author shows us how giving
decisions to the people closest to the action can transform any
organization. The idea is simple. The results are powerful. When
leaders put real control into the hands of their people, they tap
incalculable potential. The Decision Maker, destined to be a business
classic, holds the key to unlocking the potential of every person in
your organization.

Rise of the Rocket Girls
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Mary Robinette Kowal continues her Hugo and Nebula award-winning Lady
Astronaut series, following The Calculating Stars and The Fated Sky,
with The Relentless Moon. The Earth is coming to the boiling point as
the climate disaster of the Meteor strike becomes more and more clear,
but the political situation is already overheated. Riots and sabotage
plague the space program. The IAC’s goal of getting as many people as
possible off Earth before it becomes uninhabitable is being
threatened. Elma York is on her way to Mars, but the Moon colony is
still being established. Her friend and fellow Lady Astronaut Nicole
Wargin is thrilled to be one of those pioneer settlers, using her
considerable flight and political skills to keep the program on track.
But she is less happy that her husband, the Governor of Kansas, is
considering a run for President. At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.

Soonish
Award-winning journalist Stephen Petranek says humans will live on
Mars by 2027. Now he makes the case that living on Mars is not just
plausible, but inevitable. It sounds like science fiction, but Stephen
Petranek considers it fact: Within twenty years, humans will live on
Mars. We’ll need to. In this sweeping, provocative book that mixes
business, science, and human reporting, Petranek makes the case that
living on Mars is an essential back-up plan for humanity and explains
in fascinating detail just how it will happen. The race is on. Private
companies, driven by iconoclastic entrepreneurs, such as Elon Musk,
Jeff Bezos, Paul Allen, and Sir Richard Branson; Dutch reality show
and space mission Mars One; NASA; and the Chinese government are among
the many groups competing to plant the first stake on Mars and open
the door for human habitation. Why go to Mars? Life on Mars has
potential life-saving possibilities for everyone on earth. Depleting
water supplies, overwhelming climate change, and a host of other
disasters—from terrorist attacks to meteor strikes—all loom large. We
must become a space-faring species to survive. We have the technology
not only to get humans to Mars, but to convert Mars into another
habitable planet. It will likely take 300 years to “terraform” Mars,
as the jargon goes, but we can turn it into a veritable second Garden
of Eden. And we can live there, in specially designed habitations,
within the next twenty years. In this exciting chronicle, Petranek
introduces the circus of lively characters all engaged in a dramatic
effort to be the first to settle the Red Planet. How We’ll Live on
Mars brings firsthand reporting, interviews with key participants, and
extensive research to bear on the question of how we can expect to see
life on Mars within the next twenty years.

Space 2.0
The Aspiring Astronaut's Guide to Getting Lost in Outer Space It's not
rocket science?or at least it doesn't have to be?because according to
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aerospace professional Kellie Gerardi, it's passion that drives space
exploration. Follow Gerardi's non-traditional path in the space
industry as she guides and encourages anyone who has ever dreamed
about stars or galaxies far far away. Ever wondered what it might be
like to work in space? In this candid guide, Gerardi offers an inside
look into the industry beginning to eclipse Silicon Valley. Whether
you have a space background or are just looking to learn about stars,
Not Exactly Rocket Science confirms that there's room for anyone who
is passionate about space exploration. Ready to contribute to
humanity's next giant leap? With a space background and a mission to
democratize access to space, this female astronaut candidate offers a
front row seat to the final frontier?finally proving that it's not
rocket science. From her adventures training for Mars to testing
spacesuits in microgravity, this unique handbook provides inspiration
and guidance for aspiring astronauts everywhere. Look inside for
answers to questions like: Will there be beer on Mars? Why do I need
to do one-handed pushups in microgravity? How can I possibly lose a
fortune in outer space? If you enjoyed books like Letters from an
Astrophysicist, An Astronaut's Guide to Life on Earth, or Packing for
Mars, then you'll love Not Exactly Rocket Science.

A Galaxy of Her Own
The long-buried truth about the dawn of the Space Age: lies, spies,
socialism, and sex magick Los Angeles, 1930s: Everyone knows that
rockets are just toys, the stuff of cranks and pulp magazines.
Nevertheless, an earnest engineering student named Frank Malina sets
out to prove the doubters wrong. With the help of his friend Jack
Parsons, a grandiose and occult-obsessed explosives enthusiast, Malina
embarks on a journey that takes him from junk yards and desert lots to
the heights of the military-industrial complex. Malina designs the
first American rocket to reach space and establishes the Jet
Propulsion Laboratory. But trouble soon finds him: the FBI suspects
Malina of being a communist. And when some classified documents go
missing, will his comrades prove as dependable as his engineering?
Drawing on an astonishing array of untapped sources, including FBI
documents and private archives, Escape From Earth tells the inspiring
true story of Malina's achievements--and the political fear that's
kept them hidden. At its heart, this is an Icarus tale: a real life
fable about the miracle of human ingenuity and the frailty of dreams.

Not Necessarily Rocket Science
The space industry presents opportunities for engineers, scientists,
as well as people involved with marketing, sales, public relations,
etc. This book will help you understand the commercial, civil, and
military space sectors; locate universities with specialized programs;
identify scholarships and fellowships; locate networking
opportunities, and identify the top hiring companies and
organizations.
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Heirpower!
A former NASA engineer and astronautics professor offers down-to-earth
advice and recommended reading on preparing for and surviving in
science-related professions. This book is especially valuable for
those who are attempting career transitions between the work place and
academic environments.

Rocket Boys
“Hickam has a wild imagination and a keen eye for the science behind
the fiction.” —JAVIER GRILLO-MARXUACH, writer & producer on Lost and
Helix, creator of The Middleman Crater Trueblood has to rescue his exgirlfriend . . . and the entire human race. Maria Medaris is the
21-year-old matriarch of the most powerful family on the
moon—gorgeous, powerful, and high-maintenance. When she is kidnapped
by green-lipped, gene-splicing scientists, Maria’s only hope turns out
to be the very man she once spurned: Crater Trueblood. Crater and the
Lunar Rescue Company must rescue Maria before she joins forces with
the lunatics who have taken her hostage and aim to make her queen.
Turns out more than Maria is at stake: the planet Earth, majestically
rising over the lunar horizon, is in the crosshairs of an asteroid
engineered by Maria’s abductors. If Crater can’t stop it, humanity on
Earth will be destroyed. The fate of two worlds hangs in the balance .
. . and the clock is ticking. “Hickam again displays a knack for
suspenseful scenes out in the ‘big suck’ of space . . .” —KIRKUS
Reviews “An exciting romp through a surprisingly realistic future.”
—JASPER T. SCOTT, author of the Dark Space series

Rocket Science
The Defining Decade for the #Adulting generation—a book that blends
storytelling and data to unpack the choices you make in your twenties,
why they matter, and how to turn those critical years into a launchpad
for the life you want. We tend to think of our twenties as a
playground for life: A time for low-consequence experimentation and
delaying big decisions. But the truth is that while you’re muddling
through those years—exploring new cities, dating the wrong people,
hopping between jobs—a small shift in your flight path can mean the
difference between landing on Mars or Saturn. As the data shows, the
choices we make (or put off) during this critical decade about our
career, marriage, health, friends, even downtime have the greatest
impact on how our lives play out. For example, did you know that
people who marry between the ages of 28 and 32 have the lowest risk of
divorce? And that the average 25 year old has 20 close friends, but
this will shrink to 8 after age 40? And that most of us don’t acquire
new hobbies after we hit our thirties? Rather than prescribing one
correct path (who are we kidding, there’s no such thing anyway!),
Elizabeth Segran invites readers to think critically and holistically
Page 5/17

Online PDF Not Necessarily Rocket Science A Beginners Guide To Life In
The Space Age Women In Science Aerospace Industry Mars
about the life they want to build. With signature warmth and humor,
Segran is the guide we all wish we had to show us the way. Blending
insightful anecdotes with research from economics, sociology, and
political science, The Rocket Years is an empowering exploration of
these exciting, confusing, wonderful years.

Space Careers
Explains questioning strategies and teaching behaviors designed to
encourage students to think, investigate, and draw their own
conclusions.

The Bomb
Sometimes it takes a rocket scientist to offer young readers the most
engaging introduction to space travel, the solar system, and the
universe. Earth's gravity keeps our feet on the ground, and also
prevents us from soaring into space. So how do we explore that vast
frontier? We use rockets! Discover how rockets work--from staging to
orbits to power generation, from thermal control to navigation and
more. Learn how rockets and other spacecraft travel to and explore the
moon, Mars, Jupiter, and beyond. Speculate about the future of space
exploration--and the possibility of extraterrestrial life. In a guide
ideal for aspiring rocket engineers, planetary scientists, and others
who love learning about space exploration, Galen Frazer's distinctive
yet accessible illustrations pair perfectly with Andrew Rader's
straightforward text, together taking readers to the edge of our
knowledge of space travel.

Escape from Earth
From the author of the classic The Wizards of Armageddon and Pulitzer
Prize finalist comes the definitive history of American policy on
nuclear war—and Presidents’ actions in nuclear crises—from Truman to
Trump. Fred Kaplan, hailed by The New York Times as “a rare
combination of defense intellectual and pugnacious reporter,” takes us
into the White House Situation Room, the Joint Chiefs of Staff’s
“Tank” in the Pentagon, and the vast chambers of Strategic Command to
bring us the untold stories—based on exclusive interviews and
previously classified documents—of how America’s presidents and
generals have thought about, threatened, broached, and just barely
avoided nuclear war from the dawn of the atomic age until today.
Kaplan’s historical research and deep reporting will stand as the
permanent record of politics. Discussing theories that have dominated
nightmare scenarios from Hiroshima and Nagasaki, Kaplan presents the
unthinkable in terms of mass destruction and demonstrates how the
nuclear war reality will not go away, regardless of the dire
consequences.
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R is for Rocket
New York Times Bestseller Winner of the 2019 Goodreads Choice Award
for Science & Technology Best-selling author and mortician Caitlin
Doughty answers real questions from kids about death, dead bodies, and
decomposition. Every day, funeral director Caitlin Doughty receives
dozens of questions about death. The best questions come from kids.
What would happen to an astronaut’s body if it were pushed out of a
space shuttle? Do people poop when they die? Can Grandma have a Viking
funeral? In Will My Cat Eat My Eyeballs?, Doughty blends her
mortician’s knowledge of the body and the intriguing history behind
common misconceptions about corpses to offer factual, hilarious, and
candid answers to thirty-five distinctive questions posed by her
youngest fans. In her inimitable voice, Doughty details lore and
science of what happens to, and inside, our bodies after we die. Why
do corpses groan? What causes bodies to turn colors during
decomposition? And why do hair and nails appear longer after death?
Readers will learn the best soil for mummifying your body, whether you
can preserve your best friend’s skull as a keepsake, and what happens
when you die on a plane. Beautifully illustrated by Dianné Ruz, Will
My Cat Eat My Eyeballs? shows us that death is science and art, and
only by asking questions can we begin to embrace it.

Crater Trueblood and the Lunar Rescue Company
This newly reissued debut book in the Rutgers University Press
Classics Imprint is the story of the search for a rocket propellant
which could be trusted to take man into space. This search was a
hazardous enterprise carried out by rival labs who worked against the
known laws of nature, with no guarantee of success or safety.
Acclaimed scientist and sci-fi author John Drury Clark writes with
irreverent and eyewitness immediacy about the development of the
explosive fuels strong enough to negate the relentless restraints of
gravity. The resulting volume is as much a memoir as a work of
history, sharing a behind-the-scenes view of an enterprise which
eventually took men to the moon, missiles to the planets, and
satellites to outer space. A classic work in the history of science,
and described as “a good book on rocket stuff…that’s a really fun one”
by SpaceX founder Elon Musk, readers will want to get their hands on
this influential classic, available for the first time in decades.

The Decision Maker
"Originally self-published as an ebook in 2011 and subsequently
published in hardcover in slightly different form in the United States
by Crown Publishers and as a trade paperback by Broadway Books in
2014"--Title page verso.

The Relentless Moon
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"This is as important a book on space as has ever been written and
it's a riveting page-turner, too." —Homer Hickam, #1 New York Times
Bestselling Author of Rocket Boys The dramatic inside story of the
historic flights that launched SpaceX—and Elon Musk—from a shaky
startup into the world's leading-edge rocket company SpaceX has
enjoyed a miraculous decade. Less than 20 years after its founding, it
boasts the largest constellation of commercial satellites in orbit,
has pioneered reusable rockets, and in 2020 became the first private
company to launch human beings into orbit. Half a century after the
space race it is private companies, led by SpaceX, standing alongside
NASA pushing forward into the cosmos, and laying the foundation for
our exploration of other worlds. But before it became one of the most
powerful players in the aerospace industry, SpaceX was a fledgling
startup, scrambling to develop a single workable rocket before the
money ran dry. The engineering challenge was immense; numerous other
private companies had failed similar attempts. And even if SpaceX
succeeded, they would then have to compete for government contracts
with titans such as Lockheed Martin and Boeing, who had tens of
thousands of employees and tens of billions of dollars in annual
revenue. SpaceX had fewer than 200 employees and the relative pittance
of $100 million in the bank. In Liftoff, Eric Berger, senior space
editor at Ars Technica, takes readers inside the wild early days that
made SpaceX. Focusing on the company’s first four launches of the
Falcon 1 rocket, he charts the bumpy journey from scrappy underdog to
aerospace pioneer. We travel from company headquarters in El Segundo,
to the isolated Texas ranchland where they performed engine tests, to
Kwajalein, the tiny atoll in the Pacific where SpaceX launched the
Falcon 1. Berger has reported on SpaceX for more than a decade,
enjoying unparalleled journalistic access to the company’s inner
workings. Liftoff is the culmination of these efforts, drawing upon
exclusive interviews with dozens of former and current engineers,
designers, mechanics, and executives, including Elon Musk. The
enigmatic Musk, who founded the company with the dream of one day
settling Mars, is the fuel that propels the book, with his daring
vision for the future of space. Filled with never-before-told stories
of SpaceX’s turbulent beginning, Liftoff is a saga of cosmic
proportions.

How We'll Live on Mars
Following the success of Lean In and Why Women Should Rule the World,
the authors of the bestselling Womenomics provide an informative and
practical guide to understanding the importance of confidence—and
learning how to achieve it—for women of all ages and at all stages of
their career. Working women today are better educated and more well
qualified than ever before. Yet men still predominate in the corporate
world. In The Confidence Code, Claire Shipman and Katty Kay argue that
the key reason is confidence. Combining cutting-edge research in
genetics, gender, behavior, and cognition—with examples from their own
lives and those of other successful women in politics, media, and
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business—Kay and Shipman go beyond admonishing women to "lean
in."Instead, they offer the inspiration and practical advice women
need to close the gap and achieve the careers they want and deserve.

Women in Space
This #ownvoices debut about losing and finding family, forging
unlikely friendships, and searching for answers to big questions will
resonate with fans of Erin Entrada Kelly and Rebecca Stead. The only
thing Rosalind Ling Geraghty loves more than watching NASA launches
with her dad is building rockets with him. When he dies unexpectedly,
all Ro has left of him is an unfinished model rocket they had been
working on together. Benjamin Burns doesn’t like science, but he can’t
get enough of Spacebound, a popular comic book series. When he finds a
sketch that suggests that his dad created the comics, he’s thrilled.
Too bad his dad walked out years ago, and Benji has no way to contact
him. Though Ro and Benji were only supposed to be science class
partners, the pair become unlikely friends: Benji helps Ro finish her
rocket, and Ro figures out a way to reunite Benji and his dad. But
Benji hesitates, which infuriates Ro. Doesn’t he realize how much Ro
wishes she could be in his place? As the two face bullying, grief, and
their own differences, Benji and Ro must try to piece together clues
to some of the biggest questions in the universe.

The Seven Secrets of How to Think Like a Rocket Scientist
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • The riveting inside story of three heroic
astronauts who took on the challenge of mankind’s historic first
mission to the Moon, from the bestselling author of Shadow Divers.
“Robert Kurson tells the tale of Apollo 8 with novelistic detail and
immediacy.”—Andy Weir, #1 New York Times bestselling author of The
Martian and Artemis By August 1968, the American space program was in
danger of failing in its two most important objectives: to land a man
on the Moon by President Kennedy’s end-of-decade deadline, and to
triumph over the Soviets in space. With its back against the wall,
NASA made an almost unimaginable leap: It would scrap its usual
methodical approach and risk everything on a sudden launch, sending
the first men in history to the Moon—in just four months. And it would
all happen at Christmas. In a year of historic violence and
discord—the Tet Offensive, the assassinations of Martin Luther King,
Jr., and Robert Kennedy, the riots at the Democratic National
Convention in Chicago—the Apollo 8 mission would be the boldest,
riskiest test of America’s greatness under pressure. In this gripping
insider account, Robert Kurson puts the focus on the three astronauts
and their families: the commander, Frank Borman, a conflicted man on
his final mission; idealistic Jim Lovell, who’d dreamed since boyhood
of riding a rocket to the Moon; and Bill Anders, a young nuclear
engineer and hotshot fighter pilot making his first space flight.
Drawn from hundreds of hours of one-on-one interviews with the
astronauts, their loved ones, NASA personnel, and myriad experts, and
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filled with vivid and unforgettable detail, Rocket Men is the
definitive account of one of America’s finest hours. In this real-life
thriller, Kurson reveals the epic dangers involved, and the singular
bravery it took, for mankind to leave Earth for the first time—and
arrive at a new world. “Rocket Men is a riveting introduction to the
[Apollo 8] flight. . . . Kurson details the mission in crisp,
suspenseful scenes. . . . [A] gripping book.”—The New York Times Book
Review

The Martian
New York Times Bestseller A luminous companion to the phenomenal
bestseller Astrophysics for People in a Hurry. Astrophysicist Neil
deGrasse Tyson has attracted one of the world’s largest online
followings with his fascinating, widely accessible insights into
science and our universe. Now, Tyson invites us to go behind the
scenes of his public fame by revealing his correspondence with people
across the globe who have sought him out in search of answers. In this
hand-picked collection of 101 letters, Tyson draws upon cosmic
perspectives to address a vast array of questions about science,
faith, philosophy, life, and of course, Pluto. His succinct,
opinionated, passionate, and often funny responses reflect his
popularity and standing as a leading educator. Tyson’s 2017 bestseller
Astrophysics for People in a Hurry offered more than one million
readers an insightful and accessible understanding of the universe.
Tyson’s most candid and heartfelt writing yet, Letters from an
Astrophysicist introduces us to a newly personal dimension of Tyson’s
quest to explore our place in the cosmos.

The Confidence Code
Neil deGrasse Tyson’s #1 New York Times best-selling guide to the
cosmos, adapted for young readers. From the basics of physics to big
questions about the nature of space and time, celebrated
astrophysicist and science communicator Neil deGrasse Tyson breaks
down the mysteries of the cosmos into bite-sized pieces. Astrophysics
for Young People in a Hurry describes the fundamental rules and
unknowns of our universe clearly—and with Tyson’s characteristic wit,
there’s a lot of fun thrown in, too. This adaptation by Gregory Mone
includes full-color photos, infographics, and extra explanations to
make even the trickiest concepts accessible. Building on the wonder
inspired by outer space, Astrophysics for Young People in a Hurry
introduces an exciting field and the principles of scientific inquiry
to young readers.

Letters from an Astrophysicist
This book translates "thinking like a rocket scientist" into every day
thinking so it can be used by anyone. It’s short and snappy and
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written by a rocket scientist. The book illustrates the methods (the 7
secrets) with anecdotes, quotations and biographical sketches of
famous scientists, personal stories and insights, and occasionally
some space history. The author reveals that rocket science is just
common sense applied to the extraordinarily uncommon environment of
outer space and that rocket scientists are people, too. It is intended
for "armchair" scientists, and for those interested in popular
psychology, space history, and science fiction films.

Will My Cat Eat My Eyeballs?: Big Questions from Tiny
Mortals About Death
"There's something intriguing to be learned on practically every page
[How to Astronaut] captures the details of an extraordinary job and
turns even the mundane aspects of space travel into something
fascinating."––Publishers Weekly Ride shotgun on a trip to space with
astronaut Terry Virts. A born stroyteller with a gift for the
surprising turn of phrase and eye for the perfect you-are-there
details, he captures all the highs, lows, humor, and wonder of an
experience few will ever know firsthand. Featuring stories covering
survival training, space shuttle emergencies, bad bosses, the art of
putting on a spacesuit, time travel, and much more!

Rocket Science: A Beginner's Guide to the Fundamentals of
Spaceflight
The riveting true story of the women who launched America into space.
In the 1940s and 50s, when the newly minted Jet Propulsion Laboratory
needed quick-thinking mathematicians to calculate velocities and plot
trajectories, they didn't turn to male graduates. Rather, they
recruited an elite group of young women who, with only pencil, paper,
and mathematical prowess, transformed rocket design, helped bring
about the first American satellites, and made the exploration of the
solar system possible. For the first time, Rise of the Rocket Girls
tells the stories of these women -- known as "human computers" -- who
broke the boundaries of both gender and science. Based on extensive
research and interviews with all the living members of the team, Rise
of the Rocket Girls offers a unique perspective on the role of women
in science: both where we've been, and the far reaches of space to
which we're heading. "If Hidden Figures has you itching to learn more
about the women who worked in the space program, pick up Nathalia
Holt's lively, immensely readable history, Rise of the Rocket Girls."
-- Entertainment Weekly

Developing More Curious Minds
A journey through the otherworldly science behind Christopher Nolan’s
award-winning film, Interstellar, from executive producer and Nobel
Prize-winning physicist Kip Thorne. Interstellar, from acclaimed
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filmmaker Christopher Nolan, takes us on a fantastic voyage far beyond
our solar system. Yet in The Science of Interstellar, Kip Thorne, the
Nobel prize-winning physicist who assisted Nolan on the scientific
aspects of Interstellar, shows us that the movie’s jaw-dropping events
and stunning, never-before-attempted visuals are grounded in real
science. Thorne shares his experiences working as the science adviser
on the film and then moves on to the science itself. In chapters on
wormholes, black holes, interstellar travel, and much more, Thorne’s
scientific insights—many of them triggered during the actual scripting
and shooting of Interstellar—describe the physical laws that govern
our universe and the truly astounding phenomena that those laws make
possible. Interstellar and all related characters and elements are
trademarks of and © Warner Bros. Entertainment Inc. (s14).

Rocket Science
An optimistic look at space travel not only showcases the
groundbreaking technology of today but also speculates on what lies
beyond today's hardware, in a book that looks at both governmental and
commercial strategies for space exploration and where in the universe
they may lead humans in the future.

How to Astronaut
We're on the cusp of new era in the great adventure of space
exploration. More than a half-century ago, humanity first hurled
objects into space, and almost 50 years ago, astronauts first walked
on the moon. Since then, we have explored Earth's orbit with shuttles,
capsules, and space stations; sent robots to Mars, Venus, Mercury,
Jupiter, Saturn, and Uranus; sampled a comet; sent telescopes into
orbit; and charted most of our own planet. What does the future hold?
In Space 2.0, space historian Rod Pyle, in collaboration with the
National Space Society, will give you an inside look at the next few
decades of spaceflight and long-term plans for exploration,
utilization, and settlement. No longer the exclusive domain of
government entities such as NASA and other national agencies, space
exploration is rapidly becoming privatized, with entrepreneurial
startups building huge rocket boosters, satellites, rocket engines,
asteroid probes, prospecting craft, and even commercial lunar cargo
landers to open this new frontier. Research into ever more
sophisticated propulsion and life support systems will soon enable the
journey to Mars and destinations deeper in our solar system. As these
technologies continue to move forward, there are virtually no limits
to human spaceflight and robotic exploration. While the world has
waited since the Apollo lunar program for the next "giant leap," these
critical innovations, most of which are within our grasp with today's
technology, will change the way we live, both in space and on Earth. A
new space age—and with it, a new age of peace and prosperity on Earth,
and settlement beyond our planet—can be ours. Speaking with key
leaders of the latest space programs and innovations, Pyle shares the
Page 12/17

Online PDF Not Necessarily Rocket Science A Beginners Guide To Life In
The Space Age Women In Science Aerospace Industry Mars
excitement and promise of this new era of exploration and economic
development. From NASA and the Russian space agency Roscosmos, to
emerging leaders in the private sector such as SpaceX, Blue Origin,
Moon Express, Virgin Galactic, and many others, Space 2.0 examines the
new partnerships that are revolutionizing spaceflight and changing the
way we reach for the stars.

The Science of Interstellar
When Valentina Tereshkova blasted off aboard Vostok 6 on June 16,
1963, she became the first woman to rocket into space. It would be 19
years before another woman got a chance—cosmonaut Svetlana Savitskaya
in 1982—followed by American astronaut Sally Ride a year later. And by
breaking the stratospheric ceiling, these women forged a path for many
female astronauts, cosmonauts, and mission specialists to follow. In
Women in Space, author Karen Bush Gibson profiles 23 pioneers, all of
whom achieved greatness in orbit. Read about Eileen Collins, the first
woman to command the Space Shuttle; Peggy Whitson, who has logged more
than a year in orbit aboard the International Space Station; Mae
Jemison, the first African American woman in space; as well as
astronauts from Japan, Canada, Italy, South Korea, France, and more.
Learn, too, about the Mercury 13, American women selected by NASA in
the late 1950s to train for spaceflight. Though they matched and
sometimes surpassed their male counterparts in performance, they were
ultimately denied the opportunity to head out to the launching pad.
Their story, and the stories of pilots, physicists, and doctors who
followed them, demonstrate the vital role women have played in the
quest for scientific understanding. Karen Bush Gibson is the author of
Women Aviators, Native American History for Kids, and three dozen
other books for young readers. She lives in Norman, Oklahoma.

Rocket Men
Ignition!
The Aspiring Astronaut’s Guide to Getting Lost in Outer Space “Kellie
is probably one of the best ambassadors for spaceflight in the 21st
century that the industry could have.” —Lucy Hawking, author of
George's Secret Key to the Universe and host of Audible's Lucy in the
Sky. #1 New Release in Science & Math, Essays & Commentary and
Astronautics & Space Flight Follow aerospace science professional
Kellie Gerardi’s non-traditional path in the space industry as she
guides and encourages anyone who has ever dreamed about stars, the
solar system, and the galaxies in space. Ever wondered what it’s like
to work in outer space? In this candid science memoir and career
guide, Gerardi offers an inside look into the industry beginning to
eclipse Silicon Valley. Whether you have a space science degree or are
looking to learn about stars, Not Necessarily Rocket Science proves
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there’s room for anyone who is passionate about exploration. What it’s
like to be a woman in space. With a space background and a mission to
democratize access to space, this female astronaut candidate offers a
front row seat to the final frontier. From her adventures training for
Mars to testing spacesuits in microgravity, this unique handbook
provides inspiration and guidance for aspiring astronauts everywhere.
Look inside for answers to questions like: • Will there be beer on
Mars? • Why do I need to do one-handed pushups in microgravity? • How
can I possibly lose a fortune in outer space? If you’re looking for
women in science gifts, astronomy books for adults, or NASA stories—or
enjoyed, the Galaxy Girls book, or Letters from an Astrophysicist by
Neil deGrasse Tyson—then you’ll love Not Necessarily Rocket Science.

Disrupt Yourself
Filled with beautiful full-color illustrations, a groundbreaking
compendium honoring the amazing true stories of fifty inspirational
women who helped fuel some of the greatest achievements in space
exploration from the nineteenth century to today—including Hidden
Figure’s Mary Jackson and Katherine Johnson as well as former NASA
Chief Astronaut Peggy Whitson, the record-holding American
biochemistry researcher who has spent the most cumulative time in
space. When Neil Armstrong stepped off the ladder of the lunar module,
Eagle, he famously spoke of “one small step for man.” But Armstrong
would not have reached the moon without the help of women. Today,
females across the earth and above it—astronauts and mathematicians,
engineers and physicists, test pilots and aerospace
psychophysiologists—are pushing the boundaries of human knowledge,
helping us to understand the universe and our place in it. Galaxy
Girls celebrates more than four dozen extraordinary women from around
the globe whose contributions have been fundamental to the story of
humankind’s quest to reach the stars. From Ada Lovelace in the
nineteenth century to the “colored computers” behind the Apollo
missions, from the astronauts breaking records on the International
Space Station to the scientific pioneers blazing the way to Mars,
Galaxy Girls goes boldly where few books have gone before, celebrating
this band of heroic sisters and their remarkable and often little
known scientific achievements. Written by Libby Jackson, a leading
British expert in human space flight, and illustrated with striking
artwork from the students of London College of Communication, Galaxy
Girls will fire the imaginations of trailblazers of all ages.

Galaxy Girls
The instant New York Times bestseller! A Wall Street Journal Best
Science Book of the Year! A Popular Science Best Science Book of the
Year! From a top scientist and the creator of the hugely popular web
comic Saturday Morning Breakfast Cereal, a hilariously illustrated
investigation into future technologies -- from how to fling a ship
into deep space on the cheap to 3D organ printing What will the world
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of tomorrow be like? How does progress happen? And why do we not have
a lunar colony already? What is the hold-up? In this smart and funny
book, celebrated cartoonist Zach Weinersmith and noted researcher Dr.
Kelly Weinersmith give us a snapshot of what's coming next -- from
robot swarms to nuclear fusion powered-toasters. By weaving their own
research, interviews with the scientists who are making these advances
happen, and Zach's trademark comics, the Weinersmiths investigate why
these technologies are needed, how they would work, and what is
standing in their way. New technologies are almost never the work of
isolated geniuses with a neat idea. A given future technology may need
any number of intermediate technologies to develop first, and many of
these critical advances may appear to be irrelevant when they are
first discovered. The journey to progress is full of strange detours
and blind alleys that tell us so much about the human mind and the
march of civilization. To this end, Soonish investigates ten different
emerging fields, from programmable matter to augmented reality, from
space elevators to robotic construction, to show us the amazing world
we will have, you know, soonish. Soonish is the perfect gift for
science lovers for the holidays!

Advice to Rocket Scientists
Vernon Dunham's friend Floyd Bellamy has returned to Augusta, Kansas
after serving in World War II, but he hasn't come back empty-handed:
he's stolen a super-secret aircraft right from under the Germans.
Vernon doesn't think it's your ordinary run-of-the-mill aircraft. For
one thing, it's been buried under the Arctic ice for hundreds of
years.

Clues to the Universe
Rocket the dog, Bella the squirrel, Owl, and other friends discover
the alphabet, from acorns and an angry alligator to a zig zag drawn by
the Little Yellow Bird.

New Space Frontiers
Preface -- Setting the meeting stage -- So many meetings and so much
frustration -- Get rid of meetings? no, solve meetings through science
-- Evidence-based strategies for leaders -- The image in the mirror is
likely wrong -- Meet for 48 minutes -- Agendas are a hollow crutch -The bigger, the badder -- Don't get too comfortable in that chair -Deflate negative energy from the start -- No more talking! -- The
folly of the remote call-in meeting -- Putting it all together -Epilogue: trying to get ahead of the science' using science -- Tool:
meeting quality self-assessment -- Tool: sample engagement survey and
360 feedback questions on meetings -- Tool: good meeting facilitation
checklist -- Tool: huddle implementation checklist -- Tool: agenda
template -- Tool: guide to taking good meeting minutes/notes -- Tool:
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expectations assessment -- Acknowledgments -- References -- Index

Liftoff
This is a book about rocket science: what it is and what it does. From
the earliest fireworks to nuclear-powered spacecraft, all you would
ever want or need to know about the subject is here, along with a
straightforward explanation of how, why and when things work—or
sometimes don't. We begin with the history and workings of early
terrestrial rocketry before moving onto the main subject of the book:
how we get things into space and, on occasion, back again. Entirely
math-free, the chapters weave together innumerable anecdotes, realworld examples, and easy walk-throughs to help readers break down the
complex physics behind some of humankind’s most amazing feats. Neither
a pure textbook nor a populist space travel tome, the book will
educate, inform and above all entertain anyone intrigued by rocket
science.

The Surprising Science of Meetings
Thinkers50 Management Thinker of 2015 Whitney Johnson wants you to
consider this simple, yet powerful, idea: disruptive companies and
ideas upend markets by doing something truly different--they see a
need, an empty space waiting to be filled, and they dare to create
something for which a market may not yet exist. As president and
cofounder of Rose Park Advisors' Disruptive Innovation Fund with
Clayton Christensen, Johnson used the theory of disruptive innovation
to invest in publicly traded stocks and private early-stage companies.
In Disrupt Yourself, she helps you understand how the frameworks of
disruptive innovation can apply to your particular path, whether you
are: a self-starter ready to make a disruptive pivot in your business
a high-potential individual charting your career trajectory a manager
looking to instill innovative thinking amongst your team a leader
facing industry changes that make for an uncertain future We are
living in an era of accelerating disruption; no one is immune. Johnson
makes the compelling case that managing the S-curve waves of learning
and mastery is a requisite skill for the future. If you want to be
successful in unexpected ways, follow your own disruptive path. Dare
to innovate. Do something astonishing. Disrupt yourself.
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